
Presque Isle Harbor Association 
March 2025 Update 

 
It looks like Spring has Sprung!!  But keep your fingers crossed that mother nature  
doesn’t have any surprises planned! 

Here’s an update on what’s going on in the Association. 

Association Dues:   

●​ Remember that dues are due April 1st.  

Social Activities Update:   

●​ Blood Drive on March 18 
●​  Easter Egg Hunt on April 19 
●​ A complete list of activities can be found on our website:  

www.presqueisleharbor.org.  There is also a current list of activities on the 
bulletin board at the clubhouse. 

Natural Resources Update:   

●​ Nature hike scheduled for Saturday, March 22 @2pm.  Meet at the Clubhouse 
and the hike location will be announced, probably ‘about’ 4 miles in length.  
Afterwards, anyone wishing to join the core group will meet-up at Woody’s. 

●​ Nature hike scheduled for Saturday, April 19th starting at 1pm and hike the 
unadvertised trails of Thompson Harbor south of the Grand Lake outlet.   

●​ May through September activities will be planned next month so watch for 
announcements.  

●​ A ‘Survivor Summer Activity’ is planned utilizing Trail Challenge tokens!  More 
details will be provided soon. 

●​ The Committee has contacted Presque Isle Conservation District to discuss the 
steps needed to put together a Forest Management Plan  

●​ Also discussing options regarding the powerline property to prevent the spraying 
of chemicals to kill the brush and change to a non-chemical method to control the 
growth of trees near the powerlines   
 

Campground Update:   

●​ Lot fees will remain the same this season and we are working on improvements 
to the electrical system.   

●​ We have a new Campground Manager, Lee Compton, who will be starting 
mid-April.    

●​ Propane refills and Ice will not be available for purchase this season, 
although both are available at nearby businesses.   

http://www.presqueisleharbor.org


●​ Effective immediately, RV’s will not be moved by campground employees 
from storage to your campsite.  

●​ We are looking forward to welcoming all campers beginning May 1st.  

 Clubhouse Update:   

●​ MVP should be completing the roof replacement this spring followed by the 
siding and trim.  

●​ Exercise equipment has been serviced/inspected and we are waiting on a quote 
for a new elliptical machine. 

●​ PIHA is looking for summer help for maintenance/lawncare as well as beach 
attendants.  Anyone interested can contact the office or come in to get more 
information.  

IT Committee:   

●​ This newly formed committee could use a couple more members.   If you are 
interested in evaluating the Association IT capabilities, send Mike Grochola an 
email at mike.grochola@dxc.com 

Pool Committee Update:   

●​ As we have stated before, our pool is on life support.  This committee is presently 
comparing proposals from architectural services to present to the membership.  
As updates are available, we will post them on our website and Facebook. 

Upcoming Board of Directors Elections: 

●​ 3 positions are open for a 3 year term beginning after the Annual Meeting on 
June 21,2025.  

●​ Deadline to submit your information is April 1st, 2025.   
●​ Please refer to Bylaws Articles VI, VII & VIII and Rules #22, 26, 27 ,which can be 

found on our webpage under the ‘owners’ tab, for more information regarding the 
commitment and responsibilities for a board position. 

●​ Contact Tom Kaiser via email at  tomkaiser2016@gmail.com for more 
information. 
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